NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 25, 2019. The meeting will start at 5:00 PM and will be held in the Gym at Snowcrest Junior High School at 2755 N Hwy 162, Eden, Utah. The hearing is regarding an application to rezone approximately 14.15 acres located at approximately 4720 East, 2650 North in Eden from the AV-3 (agricultural valley three-acre) zone to the G (gravel) zone for the purposes creating a gravel pit. Meeting date or place may be subject to change. Please call 801-399-8791 ahead of time to confirm the meeting schedule. Any other questions about the proposal may be directed to Charlie Ewert at cewert@webercountyutah.gov.
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